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Term Time Dates  

Autumn 2024:        

Term starts - 4th September 

Half Term - 28th October - 1st November  

Term Ends - 19th December  

      Summer 2025:  

      Term Starts - 28th April 

      Half Term - 26th May - 30th May  

      Term Ends - 18th July  

Leominster Primary School, Hereford Road, Leominster, HR6 8JU 

”Learn, Progress, Succeed” 

School Fete/Fun Activity Day 

All the children had lots of fun at the school fete where there were many stalls such as 

hook a duck and splat the rat. Everyone worked hard and we managed to raise £1,139.39! 

Thank you for your contributions. 

The raffle for Jarrod Bowen’s signed football shirt was also a huge success, with many 

people buying tickets. Congratulations to the child who won!  The raffle raised 

approximately £345. 

Spring 2025:  

Term starts - 7th January 

Half Term - 17th - 21st February  

Term Ends - 11th April  

Leominster Carnival Parade  

Thank you to everyone who supported us en-route through town for our decades parade. 

The children loved singing their LPS chant and making musical instrument noise— it 

definitely lifted our spirits! 

Further dates will appear on our website: www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk 

Please note that the first day of school for years 1 to 6 will be Wednesday 4th September.  

New Reception children and Nursery children will have a different start date as home 

visits have to take place at the start of term.  See you next academic year! 
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Attendance Trip 

On Tuesday 16th July, the children of Leominster Primary School who had  

100% attendance for the year went to the Grove Golf and Bowl to play mini golf 

and bowling. They had an amazing time with someone getting a hole in one 

and a strike! Look out next year for even more exciting rewards for the students 

with great attendance.  
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Erin’s Princess Trust Haircut  

Erin had her hair cut on Saturday 13th July at Amy Bemand hair and donated it to The Little 

Princess Trust.  

She managed to raise £1,150 for the charity. Thanks to all the kind donations people gave 

her.  

Erin is an excellent example of the kindness and spirit of Leominster Primary School.  

Well done Erin! 


